From: ]

To:
Subject: FW: Letter of Comment -
Date: July 27, 2017 3:46:13 PM

Original Message-----

From: webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca [mailto:webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca]
Sent: June-07-17 7:38 AM

To: registrar

Subject: Letter of Comment - EGNGNGNEEGE

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2017-06-07

-- Case Number --
EB-2017-0049

-- Name --
ILona Monahan

-- Phone --
-- Company --
-- Address --

-- Comments --

I disagree strongly with this application for a rate increase. Hydro One customers already pay some of
the highest rates in Canada for electricity. If the utility needs to increase its bottom line, look to
reducing senior executives salaries. The sunshine list published annually certainly includes many Hydro
One execs. The CEOs salary at 8 times more than any other utility CEO is paid is almost criminal.
Another practice that borders on absurdity is paying US states to take our excess power. Start selling
excess power to increase Hydro Ones profitability and leave rates for your already over charged clients
as is.

-- Attachment --
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